
Special Board of Selectmen’s Meeting – April 24, 2018 (Approved Minutes) 

Lizz Milardo called the meeting to order at 2:00 pm. at the Town office Building Conference Room, 30 

Field Park Drive, Haddam CT 06438 

Larry Maggi and Melissa Schlag were present.  

Staff members in attendance: Barbara Bertrand, Finance Director and Chris Corsa, Assistant Director of 

Public Works.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Maggi made a motion to reschedule the Silver Springs Property Auction from May 5, 2018 to 

May 19, 2018. There was a brief discussion. Milardo and Maggi approved. Schlag abstained.  

 

Transfer Station Fees: There was a lengthy discussion regarding the fees residents pay as well 

as the various fees the town pays. There was discussion on how to make the fees fair for 

residents and businesses.  

 
Maggi made a motion to adjourn. Approved unanimously.  Adjourned at 3:25 pm  

Minutes taken by JoAnn Ricciardelli 


